
Our ref: 2018/233/SJT/NM 
 
February 2019 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

 

13-16 Curriculum Pathways 
 
I would like to invite you to an Information Evening regarding your child’s Pathway for 

13-16 Education on Wednesday 6 March 2019 at 5.00 pm in the Theatre.  This is an 
important time for your child, as we now make key decisions about the courses to be 
studied to examination level. 
 
During Gathering, students will learn about the pathway process, where they will also 
receive their 13-16 Curriculum Pathways booklet. The Information Evening is for 
parents/carers only, and is your opportunity to ask questions regarding your child’s 
Pathway.   
 
On Wednesday 9 January, all Year 8 students completed progression pathway 
seminars and on Monday 29 January, students were involved in a whole day event in 
College, called Teen Tech where students learnt about careers of the future.  These 
encouraged students to begin thinking about future aspirations as they select their 
subject preferences.  
 
In addition, you will be invited to a parent/carer evening on Wednesday 20 March. The 
evening will allow you an opportunity to ask key questions with your child’s Learning 
Tutors, in order to support you about your child’s parthway. Further information about 
the evening will be distributed in due course. 
 
Please return the attached pro-forma as soon as possible indicating how many seats 
you would like for the information evening.  I look forward to seeing you on this 
occasion.   
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mr S J Tabiner 
Head of Year 8 
 
Our ref: 2018/233/SJT/NM 
 
Students Name: ................................. PT: ........................................... 
 
I\We shall\shall not be able to attend the 13-16 Curriculum Pathway Meeting on 

Wednesday 6 March at 5.00 pm  We shall require.......... seats. 
 
Signature: .......................................................................................Parent/Carer 

 

PLEASE RETURN THIS FORM TO THE COLLEGE RECEPTION MARKED FOR 

THE ATTENTION OF MRS N MURTON AS SOON AS POSSIBLE.  THANK YOU 
 
 


